
Dear Randy, 

I write this on behalf of Teresa and the committee.  We realize we had set high standards and 
had expectations that were equally matched. 

The assistance we received from everyone at Camelot to make the LMG event a success, was 

excellent.  We are sincerely grateful for the team at Camelot. 

Anne-Marie remained on top of every detail from ensuring of the floor plan layouts to making 
room for our vases in the refrigerator.  No matter whether the detail was small or large, it just 
got done.  

Along with Rachel in the office, they managed the entire process of production of all the 
stationary requirements including photos superbly and always with a positive composure.  

Chef George….well he spoiled us one more time that had everyone raving. 

The Pro shop staff was just as amazing.  Bill and his team had no stone left un-turned for us to 
follow up on.  The special touch of using the curry-yellow paper with the designation of the city 
on the Indian map for the carts was the icing on top.  We enjoyed having all the four men from 
the Pro shop at the dinner and would be remiss if we didn’t mention James’ and Dan’s spirit on 
the dance floor, what troupers! 

Stuart’s surprise of having #1 completed in time for LMG just confirmed to the ladies how much 
we do matter.  

The F&B staff, Missy, Chad, Charlynne, Ryan ….all of them were ever-willing and very helpful on 
any task that was called upon.  What a tremendously hardworking F&B team. 

Without Lynn’s accounting and follow ups on the payments etc, we would not have been on 
track as we liked to be. Giving a hand here and there, whenever required was very appreciated. 

The golf course and the facilities of Camelot are already beautiful and to have the staff that 
mirrors this by portraying their diligent work with readiness is truly heartening. 

LMG is a tradition-themed event which is a community builder before anything else and to have 
the team at Camelot come through with solid support is well….OUTSTANDING. 

We congratulate all on a job very well done! 

Sincere Gratitude, 

Tazim 


